Henderson, Katie

From: Gilliam, Alien

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2009 11:25 AM

To: 'Bob Taylor'; Tim Bartley

Cc: Henderson, Katie

Subject: Defiance Metal (ARP001047) 11-09 Semi-Annual Report Response

Dear Bob and Tim,
Your last semi-annual report was reviewed, deemed complete and compliant.

Bob? You've mistakenly reported August as being in violation of the monthly avg. With
your in-house capability of conducting daily (if necessary) analyticals, the regs allow
you to average ALL the results within a month's period. Therefore, as you've correctly
averaged on the summary sheet, the Zn monthly average of 1.4987 mg/l and should have been
reported as such on the August monthly report. You have not exceeded the monthly average.

Side note: 1I'd keep a close eye on your nickel sources as they are nearing regulatory avg
monthly limits.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

Cc: Katie Henderson/E-drive/Pretreatment Reports



